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The proactive measures that this permit would allow should be applauded and the
permit approved.  The already over-designed clay liners will only be enhanced by the
addition of the synthetic liners.  The addition of the cover and methane flares will
further reduce odors below the current already-low levels.  
The actions of C&H Hog Farms once again show their commitment to address
concerns by going above and beyond what is required. 

Respectfully submitted,
Terry Dabbs
2001 S Prairie
Stuttgart, AR 72160

Sent from my iPad

mailto:tgdabbs@cebridge.net
mailto:WaterDraftPermitComments@adeq.state.ar.us

